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Federation of Associations in Behavioral &
Brain Sciences (FABBS)
SRCD is a governing member of the Federation of Associations in Behavioral & Brain Sciences (FABBS) and

works closely with FABBS on science advocacy activities. We encourage our members to explore the science

advocacy resources available.

About FABBS

The Federation of Associations in Behavioral & Brain Sciences (FABBS) is a coalition of scientific societies

that share an interest in advancing the sciences of mind, brain, and behavior. They communicate the

https://www.srcd.org/


importance and contributions of basic and applied research in these areas to policy makers and the public.

FABBS promotes human potential and well-being by advancing the sciences of mind, brain, and behavior;

promoting scientific research and training in these fields; educating the public about the contributions of

research to the health and well-being of individuals and society; fostering communication among scientists;

and recognizing scientists who have made significant contributions to building knowledge.

Visit FABBS' Website Sign up for the FABBS Monthly Newsletter

https://fabbs.org/
https://fabbs.org/news/

